
Miller HCR No. 60

Memorializes congress to direct the National Flood Insurance Program to refrain from
implementing any premium increases, in accordance with the Biggert-Waters Flood
Insurance Reform Act, prior to the release of the Federal Emergency Management Agency's
report on consumer education on flood insurance issues.


